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25 January 2022

To whom it may concern:

I hereby confirm that | recently rechecked a medical text by Dr. Antti Siiki entitled
Initial Management of Suspected Biliary Injury after Laparascopic Cholecystectomy after the author
had reacted to requests for revisions.

The author and | are agreed on the final language of that text and it is therefore hoped that it will
now be deemed suitable for publication.
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Virginia M. Mattila, MA
Authorised translator under the Finnish legislatiomsfA 1/2007)
Native speaker of British English



